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Geneva, Switzerland -- UPF held its first seminar of the year for Ambassadors for Peace, with 12 

attendees. 

 

The seminar was held on January 18, 2020, in the UPF-Geneva offices. UPF-Switzerland Secretary 

General Chantal Chételat-Komagata gave the presentations, with the assistance of the Geneva UPF team 

led by Michel Reymond and Radomir Stantchev. 

 

The three sessions were based on the UPF Principles of Peace, using world holy scriptures. More than 

lectures, they were interactive sessions, at which all could discuss the ideas proposed. 

 

 
 

The 12 participants represented diverse origins and professions. Several days after the seminar ended, 

UPF received the following very positive reflections: 

 

"I will never forget the UPF seminar, and I am grateful for having participated and to be part of UPF 

now." 

 

"Thank you. This seminar was one of the best experiences I have had in a long time, and I also want to 

support UPF." 
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